

Kennesaw Mountain National Battlefield Park 900 Kennesaw Mountain Dr Kennesaw, GA 30152

770-427-4686 phone www.nps.gov

## Kennesaw Mountain National Battlefield Park News Release

For Immediate Release: June 29, 2021

Contact: Marjorie Thomas, marjorie thomas@nps.gov, 770-427-4686

## Kennesaw Mountain National Battlefield To Increase Access for its Theater and Public Programs

KENNESAW, GA- Kennesaw Mountain National Battlefield Park, in using a phased approach for increased access, will reopen specific operations this week.

Beginning July 1, 2020, Kennesaw Mountain National Battlefield Park will reopen access to:

- The park's theater, located inside the Visitor Center.
- Face-to-face outdoor programs.

The health and safety of our visitors, employees, volunteers, and partners continues to be paramount. At Kennesaw Mountain National Battlefield Park, our operational approach continues to be centered on examining each facility function and service to ensure those operations comply with current public health guidance and are regularly monitored.

For more information, visit the park website (<u>www.nps.gov/kemo</u>), or call 770-427-4686 x231. Details and updates will also be posted on the park's social media channels.

## www.nps.gov

About the National Park Service. More than 20,000 National Park Service employees care for America's 423 national parks and work with communities across the nation to help preserve local history and create close-to-home recreational opportunities. Learn more at <a href="https://www.nps.gov">www.nps.gov</a>, and on <a href="https://www.nps.gov">Facebook</a>, <a href="https://www.nps.gov">Instagram</a>, <a href="https://www.nps.gov">Twitter</a>, and <a href="https://www.nps.gov">YouTube</a>.